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The handing over of messages to the Japanese children affected by the 

Great East Japan Earthquake by children from the “Children of Fire Trust”. 

 

 

On Wednesday, 12th October, thirteen children from the “Children of Fire 

Trust” visited the Embassy of Japan to hand over messages to encourage 

the Japanese children affected by the Great East Japan Earthquake. 

Miniser Hideyuki Sakamoto received their messages on behalf of the 

Embassy. 

Children of Fire Trust is an organization which runs care center for 

children who are affected by fire disasters. 

Their messages will be delivered to the devastated areas in Tohoku this 

month by a former participant of the JET Programme.  

 

 

 


